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November 13, 2019

TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS,

We would:like to inform you that as part of our quality system, we need to conduct
preventive maintenance of our analytical facilities. This year, we have scheduled the
maintenance activities to start on the last week of November.

In view of this, we will accept request for analysis until November 22, 2019 only. For gross
alpha-beta analysis of drinking water (GAB), we may still accept requests until
December 13, 2019 however, we will only conduct the analysis in January 2020. We wili
resume accepting request for analysis on January 6, 2020.

We hope for your understanding and consideration and that you will continue to come to us
for your analytical needs.

Very truly yours,

IND J. SUCGANG, R.Ch. e
Laboratory Manager
Nuclear Analytical Techniques Application Section

Address: Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
PO Box 213 UP Quezon City|PO Box932 ManilalPO Box1314 Central, Quezon City
Telephone(632) 929-60-10 to 19 |Fax(632) 920-16-46



